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Manhasset School Community Association
Manhasset Secondary School
Staff Appreciation Luncheon

April 23, 2018
Dear Secondary School Parents,

Each spring, the SCA hosts a special luncheon to show our appreciation to the teachers and
staff members of the Manhasset Middle School and High School for their hard work and
dedication to our children. This event welcomes over 200 faculty members and staff, including
district personnel and aides. This year’s Staff Appreciation Luncheon will be held on
Wednesday, May 16, 2018 and will be filled with everyone’s favorite American comfort food.

Through the generous support of our parents, the luncheon has always been an extraordinary
social event. Please consider donating a favorite dessert, volunteering your time to serve the
staff, or assisting with set-up or clean-up. As in the past, we are asking for monetary donations
to cover the cost of the well-earned lunch we will be serving the staff that day. Monetary
donations will also be used to cover costs of drinks, paper goods, and decorations.

Please send monetary donations to Lucy Puma at 9 Walter Lane, Manhasset, NY 11030 by
Monday, May 7th. All checks should be made payable to the Manhasset SCA. Please note that
the secondary school donation request is independent of the elementary schools. Donations of
desserts should be dropped off the morning of May 16" by 9:30am at the Charlie Cardillo
Community Room.

Please visit to volunteer
your time. Your time and generosity enable us to create this special day for our deserving

teachers and staff.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Lucy Puma at choypuma@aol.com or Joy
Sargent at joysargent@yahoo.com.

Thank you in advance for your generous and kind support.

Sincerely,
Lucy Puma & Joy Sargent






